INTERNATIONAL ED 26113
COFFEE

ORGANIZATION 30 July 2013
Original: English

50" anniversary
Communication from Colombia

The Executive Director presents his compliments and, for the information of
Members, attaches a message received from the Chief Executive Officer of the National
Federation of Coffee Growers of Colombia, on the occasion of the 50" anniversary of the

International Coffee Organization (ICO).

“The National Federation of Coffee Growers of Colombia (FNC) congratulates
the 1CO on its 50" anniversary. The FNC has proudly represented Colombia
before the ICO for half a century and can attest to its commitment to
improve the livelihoods of coffee farmers all over the world, while promoting
quality, transparency and efficiency in the global market.

Luis Genaro Muioz
Chief Executive Officer
National Federation of Coffee Growers of Colombia”



